
 

C29 (2024-25)                                                                               Date: 02/12/2024 

To, 

Grade 9 Parents, 

Ref: Field Trip to India Meteorological Department 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the school has organized an educational 
field trip for Grade 9 students to the India Meteorological Department (IMD), 
Ratnagiri. This visit aims to provide students with practical exposure to the 
study of climate and weather systems, complementing their classroom 
learning. 

Details of the Trip: 

 Date: Thursday, 05th December 2024 
 Time: Within school hours 

The visit aims to provide students with a understanding of disaster management 
and planning by the meteorology department. It will also provide deeper insights 
into climate, atmospheric conditions, and global weather patterns.  

Students will gain first-hand experience of how meteorological data is collected, 
analyzed, and used for weather forecasting. 

Please ensure that your child wears the school uniform (sports) and school 
shoes. 

In case of any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 
 


